
 
 

EISCIR-P58/26/04/2024 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to remind you that tonight, the Open House and E-Safety Workshop will be held simultaneously at 
the EIS premises from 6 PM to 9 PM. This is a great opportunity for you to connect with our teachers and the 
school community. We anticipate your participation. 

 

Please take note of the following essential information: 

 

• Parent Engagement 

We have recently sent emails to a select group of parents who have not yet had the opportunity to meet with 
their child's class teacher at previous events. If you have received this notice, we kindly request your 
attendance at tonight's Open House. 

 

• Term 3 Summative Assessments 

The final summative assessments for Grades 4-8 are scheduled from June 6-7, 10-13, and 19-21. The 
schedule and portions for the Term 3 Summative Assessments will be communicated to you soon. Although 
we initially hoped that assessments would be completed before the upcoming Eid holidays, the shift to 
distance learning, a total of four days, due to adverse weather conditions has deferred the completion of 
portions with the preparations for the GL assessments scheduled in May being underway as well. 

 

The exact dates for the EID holidays will be shared once confirmation is received from the relevant authorities. 

 

The academic year officially ends for students on 5th July 2024. Various workshops will be conducted during 
the final week of the AY. 

 

• Senior KG Graduation Ceremony 

The senior KG students' commencement exercises celebration is tentatively slated for Saturday, June 1, 2024 
(in the evening). As we continue to refine the proposed programme, more information will be shared with you. 
 

• Remedial Classes 

It has been observed and demonstrated through a comparative analysis of Terms 1 and 2 that the academic 
performance of students who attended remedial classes has significantly improved. Based on these positive 
outcomes, the school has decided to continue providing this valuable support service in this final term. 
 

The remedial sessions will begin on Monday, April 29, 2024. Parents of students participating in remedial 
classes must submit their confirmation or consent slip via email to Ms. Raquel. Students cannot participate in 
the remedial sessions if the consent slip has not been submitted. 

 

• School Gate Closure 

We would like to express our appreciation to the parents who have followed the student punctuality and 
lateness policy. To maintain this positive practice, we would like to inform you that the school gates for 
Grades 1-8 will close promptly at 7:45 AM. Please note that latecomers will not be permitted to enter the 
campus under any circumstances. 

 

For KG students, they must arrive at school by 8:45 AM without delay. Thank you for your continued 
cooperation in this matter. 

 

• AJ Store 

The General store, notebooks and uniform sale will be closed on April 29th- 30th 2024 (Monday and Tuesday). 

 

The store timing from 1st May 2024 (Wednesday) onwards is as follows: 



 

Monday to Thursday: 09: 00 am to 04:30 pm 

Friday   07:30 am to 11:00 am 

 

 

Thank you for your kind attention and strict adherence to the matters stated above. We appreciate your support 
in these important aspects. 

 

 

Best regards, 
EIS Administration 


